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WELCOME TO MALMÖ 2017

On behalf of the Swedish Society of Nephrology it is with great pleasure to invite you to Malmö to the 
34th biennial congress of the Nordic Society of Nephrology in September 2017.
Malmö is located in the southern part of Sweden. The city is a charming town which has undergone 
a lot of development during the last decades and a new congress centre ‘Malmö Live’ opened 2015. 
The congress will take place September 20 – 23 at ‘Malmö Live’ in the city centre of Malmö. 
The venue is located only 5-10 minutes’ walk from the Central railway Station, which is reached by 
approximately 20 minutes by train from Copenhagen airport. 
The Congress will be a great opportunity for participants to meet and discuss topics within 
nephrology and to further increase the co-operation between colleagues from our Nordic countries. 
We will do our best to offer you an exciting programme covering the main topics in nephrology.
We hope to see you all in Malmö 2017.
Best regards

Kerstin Westman
Vice President of the Swedish Society of Nephrology
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